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Dear Members,
I am writing with this very recent addition to our newsletter to inform you about an important change happening at MySight York. At the end of this month, we will be moving out of our Merchantgate office, in order for us to transition to a new central location. This move represents an exciting step forward for MySight York, and we are looking forward to welcoming you to our new space once it is ready.
As we move, there will be some disruption to our regular activities. This is necessary as we temporarily work from home and place some of our equipment and materials in storage while the new premises are being set up. 
Please be aware that our office will be closed from Friday, 23rd August 2024. However, during this period of transition, our team will still be available to support you, and we will be running services, remotely. You can reach us by phone on 01904 636269, and we will be happy to assist you with any questions or concerns you may have during this time.
We understand that this temporary closure may cause some inconvenience, and we sincerely apologise for any disruption this may have on your routine. We anticipate that this pause will last a few weeks, and we are doing everything we can to ensure the move goes as smoothly and quickly as possible. We will keep you updated on our progress and will notify you as soon as we are ready to resume our activities.
Thank you for your understanding and continued support as we make this transition. We are excited about the opportunities our new location will bring and look forward to seeing you there soon.
Warm regards,
Scott
Chief Executive
